
 

 Submission    
No 41 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Richard Stanford 

Date Received: 1 April 2021 

 

 



To Whom it may concern, All native wildlife should be protected, kangaroos included. It is 

shameful that kangaroos and koalas are decreasing in numbers, due to destruction of habitat. 
There are many more, less obvious species under threat too. Grasslands and forests need to be 
protected. 


